
Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria 
 

 

1 – 4044 Nelthorpe Street, Victoria BC V8X 2A1 – Tel: (250) 479-1331 – Fax: (250) 479-5423 – Web: rcdvictoria.org 

 

This memo/fax and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately at (250) 479-1331, delete this memo and destroy any copies. 

 

M E M O 

 
Date: October 27, 2022      

To:  Administrators, Schools, CISDV Board of Directors, Clergy, Religious, Parishes, Staff  

From: Bishop Gary Gordon 

   Cynthia Bouchard, Chancellor 

 

Re:  Appointment of New Superintendent – Mr. Paul Rossetti 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that Mr. Paul Rossetti has been appointed as the new Superintendent of the 

Catholic Independent Schools of the Diocese of Victoria (CISDV). Paul has been involved in Catholic 

administrative educational leadership in the Diocese of Kamloops for the past ten years. He possesses a 

deep commitment to Catholic education.  Paul will assume his new responsibilities as Superintendent of 

the Catholic Independent Schools of the Diocese of Victoria on January 2, 2023. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Beverly Pulyk and Joseph Colistro for their dedication, 

commitment, and leadership as interim Co-Superintendent(s) of the Catholic Independent Schools of the 

Diocese of Victoria for the past six months.  Bev and Joe graciously provided servant leadership and valuable 

experience during this time of transition, and we remain grateful for their assistance. 

We look forward to welcoming Paul Rossetti and his family to the Diocese of Victoria and we extend our 

support and prayers as he assumes his new responsibilities as Superintendent.  

 

 

 

 


